
June 25, 2015- ** NEW MEETING LOCATION*** Brattleboro Union High School 
Multipurpose Room,  

                             131 Fairground Road, Brattleboro, VT 05301                                  
 

The location for the June 25, 2015 NDCAP meeting has moved from the Brattleboro Area Middle 
School Multi-Purpose Room (109 Sunny Acres Drive, Brattleboro, VT 05301) to the Brattleboro 
Union High School Multipurpose Room (131 Fairground Road, Brattleboro, VT 05301).   
 
NOTE: The new meeting location may be reached from the old location by walking through a short 
connecting corridor between the Middle School and High School.  Signs will be posted at the Middle 
School directing people to the new meeting location.  The High School’s Multipurpose Room is 
NDCAP’s ‘usual’ meeting location. 
 


